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Comments: I would like to comment in support of the proposed Upper Cheat River Project as being proposed on

the Cheat-Potomac Ranger District Monogahela National Forest. our National Forests were established to

provide the American people with a secure source of wood by actively managing the forest as such.  the plan

presented addresses sustainability, diversity, health and productivity of the forest resources.  With out hands on

active forest management our forest become stagnate and our wildlife diversity will eventually begin to decline

due to the lack of successional habitat that is currently present throughout much of the Monogahela National

Forest.  the practices and approaches outlined in the proposed plan will greatly enhance the carrying capacity

within the forest and increase the overall wildlife biodiversity  for many game and non game species. the plan will

also provide some positive economic impacts throughout the local economy that is greatly needed not just in this

region but throughout West Virginia.  


